
                                    Maths 
 

First up, we will be developing our understanding of 

money, exploring different ways to make a given total by 

combining different coins, and then becoming 

shopkeepers and working out how much change to give 

our customers. After that, we will be focussing on 

measures, measuring and comparing lengths, masses and 

capacities and then using these skills to solve problems.  

Later in the term, we will be moving on to look at 

statistics, starting by using tally charts and tables to 

collect information, and then presenting this data using 

pictograms and block charts. Throughout the term we 

will also be working hard to secure our knowledge of 

number facts, doubles and halves.  

Computing 
 

We will be talking about eSafety and the things that we 

do to stay safe when using computers and the internet. 

We will agree what we should do if we find something 

that we don’t like and discuss the reasons why we should  

not believe everything that we see or read online. 



                                    Maths 
 

• Keep on practicing counting whenever and wherever 

you can - how many cars are there in the street? 

How many trees in the field? How many trollies in 

the supermarket, players on the team or stairs on 

the way to bed? Our focus is on numbers from            

10-20 this term, so things that come in groups of 

this size are ideal for counting practice. 
  

• Practice writing numbers in sand, salt or water, or 

try making numbers out of groups of pebbles.  
 

• Practice reciting the days of the week and months 

of the year in order - saying them is great; learning 

to spell a few of them would be even better! 

Computing 
 

• It’s Safer Internet Day on February 11th, so this 

is a good opportunity for us all to talk about the 

way that we stay safe online. This year’s focus is 

on avoiding online scams - you can find our more 

at saferinternet.org.uk/ 


